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To Whom it may concern,
I Craig Avenell of  am writing this in
concern about the rights of the law abiding Queensland residents. 
The by association powers given to the Qld police force in this bill appear to be a
backhanded way of eroding the residents right to legally own firearms in Queensland.
The doubling of prohibition orders seems overly excessive at ten years. The fact that even
if a law was not broken by the licence holder that posed online in a different country
holding a legal firearm in that country, just because the said gun as made is illegal the
police that are proposing these laws.
Please review the proposed change to the proposed bill and tighten up to protect the
innocent.

Regards,
Craig Avenell 
Ph.  
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